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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/06/2005

From:     Mark Friedlander

Comment:
To whom it may concern,

The progress of arts and sciences is based upon the knowledge and creativity of what
has come before it.  To "lock" orphan works away from the public is to go against 
the spirit of copyright.  Please consider the solutions suggested by the EFF and 
it's partners.

Thank you.

Sincerely, 
Mark Friedlander, Esq.
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